
 
 
 

September 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The SCA will be coordinating volunteers for lunch/recess sign up. 
Please read below for important dates and information.  
 
Please Note: Some things have changed this year. 
 
 Lunch duty will start on OCTOBER 19

TH
; 

 
 All volunteers must watch a video created by the school before 

you will be allowed to sign up for lunch duty; 
 
 The video will be shown on OCTOBER 6TH @ 9:15AM and 

6:15PM at Munsey Park School. If you are unable to attend 
these showings of the video, you can arrange to view it at the 
school by contacting the main office; 

 
 The sign up genius will open on OCTOBER 11

th
.  You are 

ONLY permitted to sign up for dates in October through 
January.  We will open the next session (February-June) for 
volunteers in January;  

 
 Each FAMILY will have an opportunity to volunteer for lunch 

duty 4 times per year PER CHILD: 2 times from October-
January and 2 times from February-June. (For example, if you 
have a 1

st
 and 3

rd
 grader, you can volunteer 4 times in each 

session.  If you have twins, the same rule applies). 
 
If you have any questions or need help, please contact Lucy Puma at 
choypuma@aol.com. 
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